
Nov. 5, 1959 

To - Mr. Grote Reher 

From - l.i llian Ness 

Mr. Struve> received a 1,:>tter f'r-om l.eo Goldhrr01Nho states: 

fl ••••••• I was part i cu Ia r ly pleased to have Grote Reber t s ideas 
concerning the posiibility of radio frequen~observationsfrom space 
vehicles. I 1~S especially interested in his comments about Cerenkov radition 
and wonder whether he has any direct ohservations of radio radiation as a 
nsul t of the passape of cosmic rays through the high atmosphere or 
whether he is referrin9 to the optical ohservations that h?ve been made 
with photomu1tipliers from the (,round. 1I 

Do you have any aDS-,JE'T to this oue s t Lon? 


